Utah State 2017 Repack Plan
The channel assignments requested in this application are part of a coordinated statewide TV translator plan throughout the state of Utah.   Working with all parties, the engineering community has created a comprehensive plan that will relocate both in and out of band channels to create a working translator network.  While little or no interference issues are anticipated, all parties have agreed to settle any perceived issues among themselves.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The displacement application for station K44KS-D is located under the Kanarraville site on the South-West sector master plan.

